
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nancy [mailto:snowshore@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 10:45 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 413 East Huron 
 
Commissioner Woods, 
 
Thank you for considering the quality of life in Ann Arbor, listening to the residents of AA, and for taking 
the responsibility that the commission has been given. A mistake has been made in the zoning. Excellent 
that it is realized before 100 years of harm is done. The staff looks for the minimum compliance and they 
did their job. Your job is to consider more than just their recommendation -- otherwise the staff could do it 
all and the commission is not needed. 
 
Thank you for speaking up after listening to your fellow citizens. 
 
Best, 
Nancy Kaplan 
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